## KLBC MEETING WITH FORMER US AMBASSADOR TO IRAQ, CHRISTOPHER HILL

The US Ambassador, His Excellency Paul Jones hosted a meeting between KLBC members and the Former US Ambassador to Iraq, Mr Christopher Hill at his residence in Kuala Lumpur on 16 August 2011.

The KLBC delegation was led by its President Emeritus, Datuk Rohana Tan Sri Mahmood. Mr Hill is also the Dean of Josef Korbel School of International Studies, University of Denver. The meeting discussed on issues of common interests such as how to improve relationship between Malaysian businesses and their American counterparts.